
Growth through Jesus’ love so that we can learn, persevere, achieve and bear fruit together.

ST CHAD’S NEWSLETTER

PUPIL LEADERSHIP 
UPDATES

School Council have been given a 
special job to design a new award 
for our school! Our KS2 School 
Council have been busy trying out 
spotting the Fruits of the Spirit in 
lesson time and awarding team 
points for demonstrating our 
school values. 

Eco-Warriors are still doing a great 
job collecting lots of crisp packets, 
cheese packets and pens from 
each class to be recycled.

Spiritual Committee will be 
evaluating our class Reflection 
areas to ensure they are being 
used and to enhance them. They 
will also be feeding back to Mrs 
Prime on our outdoor Prayer 
Spaces and how we can further 
improve them for our children at 
St Chad's.

FEBRUARY

A message from Mrs. Smith

I can’t believe that we are at the end of another term. It has felt a very 

long one but it is so good to see the lighter mornings and evenings. 

We are now part of ATLP which was a momentous milestone in our 

history. We will continue to build strong partnerships with other local 

schools that will benefit our children. Our children have worked hard 

this term as always and it is a pleasure to see them continue to grow. 

I am planning to remove most of our current restrictions in school 

(Government/Local Guidance/Cases pending of course). It has been a 

very strange time and I look forward to chatting to you and you all 

being part of our school again. I want to wish you all a very lovely half 

term and thank you for your continuing support. 

Jeremiah 29:11

11 For I know the plans I have for you,” declares the LORD, “plans to prosper 
you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future.

WOW MOMENT

For exciting, regular updates on what’s been happening in school, 
follow us on Twitter @lichfield_st

Key Messages

• We are hoping, all being well, that we will be able to reduce Covid restrictions after half term. This will be in line with 
government guidance and Mrs. Smith will send any updates to parents/carers when we return.

• Please book your child’s school dinners in advance using ParentPay, as this saves learning time in school. 

• At the end of this academic year, school will close on the 20th July, finishing at the usual time (3:15pm), unless otherwise 
advised at a later date. 

Contact Us:

01543 226080 office@st-chads-lichfield.staffs.sch.uk

Proud to be part of… 

Year 3 and 4 have been 
working very hard on their 
homework projects –
we’ve seen some fantastic 
Egyptian Pyramids and 
Viking Longboats! 


